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THE GOLF TEAM
During the last few years, golf has be-

come one of the favorites of the outside
sports. Carlisle has taken up this sport this
year under the supervision of Captain
Martin. In the past the team has fared

quite well at its various matches in and
around Bamberg. So far this year the team
has only held a few matches, but even
those few show promise of a pretty good
year.

Bible, Bach, Ritter, Laing, Macidull, Bach, Casella, Joe, Casella, John.
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